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MCCA RESPONDS TO POLICE REFORM IMPASSE 
 

Over the past year and a half, the MCCA has engaged in good faith with leaders in the House 

and Senate to enact police reform, and we are disappointed that these efforts did not result in a 

bipartisan compromise. The MCCA remains committed to ensuring reform is funded and 

realistic and we will continue to advocate for transparency, accountability, and meaningful 

change. 

 

We’re aware of forthcoming reform proposals and pledge to continue to work with all 

stakeholders and both sides of the aisle to build trust and legitimacy between law enforcement 

and the communities we serve. 

 
### 

 

The Major Cities Chiefs Association (MCCA) is a professional organization of police executives 

representing the largest cities in the United States and Canada. The MCCA provides a unique 

forum for urban chiefs, sheriffs and other law enforcement executives to share ideas, experiences 

and strategies. MCCA provides a collaborative forum for the advancement of public safety 

through innovation, research, policy development, government engagement, community 

outreach, and leadership development. 

 

Contact: Laura Cooper, Executive Director, cooper@majorcitieschiefs.com  
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